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Ozark Area Website Guidelines: 
 
A. Purpose 

1. Our purpose in putting Narcotics Anonymous information on the internet is to 
make information about Narcotics Anonymous available to the addicts who might 
need Narcotics Anonymous, our current members, and to the public. 
2. Our on-line information will contain links or references to information that will 
help carry out our primary purpose, “Help the addict who still suffers." Links 
should be to “official” N.A. sites only, and all references and information should 
be Tradition appropriate. 

 
B. Contents 
The web site will contain: 

1. Information about the Narcotics Anonymous Fellowship. 
2. Meeting information for NA Groups and service meetings in the Area. 
3. Area NA events and Regional NA events. 
4. Links to other Areas, Regions, and the World. 
5. Archived Area approved minutes. 
 

C. Privacy 
Since information made accessible by the Internet can be accessed from all over the 
world, we will not include names, phone numbers, home addresses, e-mail addresses, 
or account names of individual members but only phone numbers of help lines, hotlines, 
NA service offices, and NA e-mail addresses. The exception to this would be fliers 
which include contact information. These will be considered public domain property. 
 
D. Administrative 
The login and password information to the Area website will be held by the Website 
Coordinator and the RCM and the Area Treasurer. 

 


